September 7, 2010

Mr. Rod Beckstrom

President and CEO

Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers
4674 Admiralty Way, Suite 330

Marina del Ray, CA 90292

Re: Public Interest Registry (.ORG) Notice of Fee Increase

Dear Mr. Beckstrom,

This is notice of Public Interest Registry (PIR), pursuant to Section 7.3(B) of the Registry
Agreement between the Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers (ICANN) and
PIR of a price increase for .ORG domain name registrations.

Effective on April 1, 2011, at 0:00 UTC, the fee charged for domain name initial registrations,
domain name renewals, and for transferring a domain name from one ICANN-accredited
registrar to another will be US$7.21 per domain registration year.

As always, please feel free to contact me should you have any questions.

Best regards,

/Mu

Public Interest Registry
Alexa A.S. Raad, President and CEO
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